
"Our Universal Parents" Quotations (for workshop by Chris Halvorson)
--------------------------------------------------------------------

(112:1.17) "...  This distinction is vital, for in a cosmic system the
individual members are not connected with each other except in relation
to the whole and through the individuality of the whole."

(117:6.21,22) "A human ascender can find the Father; God is existential
and therefore real, irrespective of the status of experience in the
total universe.  But no single ascender will ever find the Supreme until
all ascenders have reached that maximum universe maturity which
qualifies them simultaneously to participate in this discovery."  "The
Father is no respecter of persons; he treats each of his ascending sons
as cosmic individuals.  The Supreme likewise is no respecter of persons;
he treats his experiential children as a single cosmic total."

(112:7.19) "True it is, you mortals are of earthly, animal origin; your
frame is indeed dust.  But if you actually will, if you really desire,
surely the heritage of the ages is yours, and you shall someday serve
throughout the universes in your true characters--children of the
Supreme God of experience and divine sons of the Paradise Father of all
personalities."

(117:6.2,5,8) "If you truly desire to find God, you cannot help having
born in your minds the consciousness of the Supreme.  As God is your
divine Father, so is the Supreme your divine Mother, in whom you are
nurtured throughout your lives as universe creatures.  ..."  "The
morontia soul of an evolving mortal is really the son of the Adjuster
action of the Universal Father and the child of the cosmic reaction of
the Supreme Being, the Universal Mother.  The mother influence dominates
the human personality throughout the local universe childhood of the
growing soul.  ..."  "All soul-evolving humans are literally the
evolutionary sons of God the Father and God the Mother, the Supreme
Being.  ..."

(103:1.1) "The unity of religious experience among a social or racial
group derives from the identical nature of the God fragment indwelling
the individual.  It is this divine in man that gives origin to his
unselfish interest in the welfare of other men.  But since personality
is unique--no two mortals being alike--it inevitably follows that no two
human beings can similarly interpret the leadings and urges of the
spirit of divinity which lives within their minds.  A group of mortals
can experience spiritual unity, but they can never attain philosophic
uniformity.  ..."

(16:6.3) "The fact of the cosmic mind explains the kinship of various
types of human and superhuman minds.  Not only are kindred spirits
attracted to each other, but kindred minds are also very fraternal and
inclined towards co-operation the one with the other.  Human minds are
sometimes observed to be running in channels of astonishing similarity
and inexplicable agreement."


